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From: Richard Freeman
To: Grp. City Council and City Web Site
Subject: decriminalize nature mt
Date: Friday, April 29, 2022 3:51:41 PM


Dear City Council,


I am writing to support the initiative to decriminalize entheogenic
plants and mushrooms.  I believe that when responsibly used these
botanical substances can yield great benefits for mental and physical
health.


Thank you for considering this issue.


Kindest regards,


Richard Freeman
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